
           

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Greenwich to Bexleyheath Quietway 
Well Hall Road - Dunvegan Road  
Consultation Document 

November 2017 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Your views are important to us so please take the time to read the consultation document and respond to the 
questionnaire. 
 
The information you provide will be treated confidentially and will be used solely by the Royal Borough of 
Greenwich. 
 
Once you have completed the enclosed questionnaire, please return it in the FREEPOST envelope enclosed, 
or post it to:  
 

DRES – Transportation  
Royal Borough of Greenwich 
Woolwich Centre 
35 Wellington Street 
London, SE18 6HQ. 

 
Please note replies are to reach us by Friday 22 December 2017 
 
Only one reply per household or business will be accepted.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tim Jackson 
Assistant Director of Transportation 
 

 
 

 

If you require this document in 
larger print please call 020 8921 8904 

 
 

 



Your views are important to us so please therefore take the time to read the 
consultation document and respond to the enclosed questionnaire. 

 

The closing date for this consultation is Friday 22 December.  

Returns received after this date will not be considered 
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Background to the scheme 
 

The Royal Borough of Greenwich is committed to providing high quality sustainable transport options for 

residents and visitors to the Borough. Walking and cycling reduce local air pollution and congestion, as well as 

improving public health. 

 

Quietways are a London-wide network of safe, cross-borough quiet routes for cyclists, pedestrians and other 

vulnerable road users as an alternative to the major roads.  

 

The ‘Quietway 1’ route, which links Greenwich to Waterloo, is being extended through the Borough to 

create a link to Bexleyheath at Falconwood Station. A series of schemes along the route will create an 

enhanced environment for cyclists and pedestrians, improving road safety while reducing speed on the 

borough’s residential streets. These schemes will also have wider public realm benefits. 

 

The scheme’s objectives are therefore to: 

• Improve road safety and reduce speed on Well Hall Road  

• Improve pedestrian and cyclists crossings at the junction of Well Hall Road and Dunvegan Road 

• Allow safer movements for vulnerable road users  

• Improve visibility for pedestrians crossing Well Hall Road 

• Provide better access to Well Hall Pleasaunce 

 

What are the proposals? 

• New crossing points for pedestrians and cyclists at junction of Well Hall Road and Dunvegan Road 

• New wide refuge islands to allow crossing in two stages at junction of Well Hall Road and Dunvegan 

Road 

• Raised table and narrower road lanes at junction of Well Hall Road and Dunvegan Road  

• A net loss of three parking spaces, five spaces will be removed and two will be created 

• Complying with Disability Discriminating Act guidelines the footways and pedestrian crossing facilities 

along this section will be upgraded to have tactile paving and wheel chair access 

 
 
 
 

How can you find out more? 
 

To find out more about the proposals please call John Lynn on 020 8921 8904 or email: 

john.lynn@royalgreenwich.gov.uk 

 
How do we respond to this consultation? 
 

By Post 
 

Complete the enclosed questionnaire and return it in the FREEPOST envelope enclosed, 

or post it to the address on the questionnaire. Only the enclosed questionnaire should be used as no other 

material or photocopies will be accepted. Your response is protected by the Data Protection Act and will only 

be used for the specific purposes for which it was collected and will not be disclosed to any other party. Please 

note that we cannot respond individually to responses to this consultation. 

 
Who is being consulted, and what happens next? 
 
We are consulting all residents directly affected by the proposal, Ward Councillors, local schools, and other 

road users and stakeholder groups. All comments received will be carefully considered and depending on the 

comments received may carry out amendments to the proposal. Any major changes will be subject to 

additional consultation. Once the consultation period has finished a decision will be made whether to proceed 

with the parking changes or not. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If you require this document in larger print  

please call 020 8921 8904 



 
 

Name: …………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Address: ……………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Are you are a   resident   or a   business   (please circle as appropriate)   

 

Question 

Do you support the proposed accessibility and road safety improvements?   

 

 Yes �  No  �  No opinion   � 

 

Comments 

 

 

 

Comments Ct’d 

 

 
Please return your questionnaire by: 

 

Friday 22 December 2017 
 

Please see the Equality Monitoring Questions opposite 



 

Equality Monitoring Questions 
 
The Royal Borough of Greenwich is committed to providing services which are equally available to all 

members of the community, we need the following information to monitor the way we provide services. Any 

information you provide will be treated in confidence and used for monitoring only. 

 

1. What is your gender? 

Male    �   Female   � 

2. What is your ethnic group? 

White  Black/Black British  Asian/Asian British 

British   
 � 
Irish    
 � 
Other   
 � 
(please specify)……………………….. 
 

 

African  
 � 
Caribbean  
 � 
Other   
 � 
(please specify)……………………….. 
 

 

Indian    
 � 
Pakistani  
 � 
Bangladeshi  
 � 
Chinese  
 � 
Other 
(please specify)………………………. 

 

Mixed Race/Dual Heritage  Other Ethnic Group  

White & Black Caribbean
 � 
White & Black African
 � 
White & Asian 
 � 
Other   
 � 
(please specify)……………………….. 
 

Gypsy/Romany/Traveller
 � 
Other   
 � 
(please specify)……………………….. 

 

 

 

3. To which age group do you belong? 

� 15-24       � 25-44       � 45-54       � 55-64       � 65-74       � 75-84  � 85+    

 

4. Do you consider yourself to be a disabled person? 

Yes   �   No   � 

 

If yes, please tick to indicate which type(s) of impairment apply to you: 

 

Physical impairment (e.g. mobility issues such as using a wheelchair or crutches)   

Visual impairment            

Hearing impairment            

Mental health condition (e.g. long term depression, schizophrenia)     

Learning disability (e.g. Down’s Syndrome, dyslexia)       

Long-standing illness or health condition (e.g. cancer, HIV, diabetes)     

Other (please specify) ………………………………………….......... 

 

 

Please sign the following declaration of consent: 
I confirm that I have given consent for Greenwich Council to hold the following information which relates to me solely for 

equal opportunities monitoring purposes. 

Name…………………………………………………………… Date………………. 

 

Signature………………………………………………………………………………….. 


